
STATE OF ALABAMA

ST. CLAIR COUNTY

The City Council of the City of Pell City met in a budget work session at the City Hall at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, September 19, 2017.  Present were Council President James McGowan, Councilmen Jay Jenkins, Blaine Henderson, Jason Mitcham and Jud Alverson.  
The invocation was led by Councilman Jay Jenkins.
The pledge to the American Flag was led by Freddy Hazelwood.
The City Clerk had roll call for attendance. 
Council President McGowan turned the meeting over to City Manager Brian Muenger.  Each council member was given a revised FY18 Proposed Budget.  Mr. Muenger stated that the revised budget was based off of comments made by council from previous budget work sessions.  He also stated that discussions tonight would determine if the council would need to have other called work sessions this week in order for the budget to be ready for consideration on Monday night at the council meeting.  Mr. Muenger also stated that there was a need for the council to enter into Executive Session tonight and City Attorney John Rea would lead the council into it at the appropriate time.  

Finance Director Teri St. James discussed some of the items that were revised.  After discussing the revisions, the council then discussed each department’s Capital items.  The Department Heads were on hand to answer any questions the council had on Capital items that were requested.  Councilman Henderson asked that, in the future, each Department Head prioritize their list of Capital items.  This would make it easier on the council during budget discussions.

City Attorney Rea certified that the reason for the Executive Session was to discuss pending potential litigation and other legal matters.  Councilman Jenkins made a motion to enter into Executive Session at 6:52 p.m. for approximately thirty (30) minutes.  The motion was seconded by Councilman Alverson and unanimously approved by the council.  On roll call, those voting aye being:  Council President McGowan, Councilmen Jenkins, Henderson, Mitcham and Alverson.  Nays:  None.  Councilman Henderson made a motion to resume the budget work session at 7:10 p.m.  The motion was seconded by Councilman Alverson and unanimously approved by the council.  On roll call, those voting aye being:  Council President McGowan, Councilmen Jenkins, Henderson, Mitcham and Alverson.  Nays:  None.  No action was taken.

City Manager Muenger presented the Appropriations requests.  Council discussed each request and determined that they would like to ask for further details on some of the requests.  
There being no further discussions, the work session was adjourned.

______________________________

James McGowan - Council President
ATTEST:
______________________________

Penny Isbell - City Clerk
City of Pell City
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